
Division & Senate Updates for November to Share on behalf of the Guided Pathways Steering 
Committee - Nadiyah Taylor

Good afternoon, Steering Committee Members, and Chairs of Students, Classified, and 
Academic Senates:

Please share the following updates with your respective divisions and committees.

• Successful outreach campaign through Ellucian Advise to students without 
comprehensive SEPs.   

• Jared and Rachel (in District ITS) are making good progress on data dashboards for 
each Pathway and expect to have them completed soon. 

• New legislation focused on student-parents (AB 2458) - investigating how to 
implement LPC. Main components are a student parent website with 
comprehensive financial aid, campus and community services for college student-
parents. Will be collaborating with all programs at LPC that serve student-parents.

• We intend to apply for the State Chancellor’s Program Mapper grant up to 
$60,000. The grant funds can be used for institutionalizing Program Mapper and 
on-going maintenance due to curriculum updates.



Sincerely,
Jill Carbone & Nadiyah Taylor
GP Co-Coordinators


